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Dear Ricardo,

You will have been very pleased to hear recently the results of the
Master ‘s examinations which culminated in the award of your degree.

It is my very pleasant duty to write to you now to say that the AFRAS
Examination Board asked me to pass on to you our congratulations on the
very high standard you achieved in your term papers and dissertations.
Your results were excellent and you can be very satisfied with them.

May I express the hope that you enjoyed your time here at Sussex, and
wish you all the very best for your future career.

Yours sincerely,

e

Professor Ralph Grillo
Dean



